
27/06/2020 

MISS Lisa Callaghan 
13 Queenscliff RD 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 
lisa@emergingequity.io 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Dear Assessing Officer, 

I am a client of Manly Boat Shed, a Northern Beaches resident and President of Manly Yacht 
Club submitting my personal support for the redevelopment of this facility. In my opinion, a 
floating pontoon and increased deck area will improve the accessibility and safety not only of 
my crew but every other boat owner and their passengers. The current wharf is difficult to use 
at low tide for passengers embarking and disembarking. This prevents less able-bodied people 
from being able to participate in water based activities. The current facilities are outdated, 
beyond renovation and require this redevelopment.

The small kiosk and increased number of bathrooms will also be a welcome benefit to existing 
clients, local residents and those visitors on the Manly to Spit walk. 

Sent: 27/06/2020 4:52:06 PM
Subject: Online Submission


